
 
 

 

Congratulations to Grand County Residents! 
 

As of April 29, 20214, Grand County is officially enrolled into the National Flood Insurance 
Program (NFIP).   
 
The sale of flood insurance through the NFIP is now available to all residents, renters, and 
business owners in unincorporated Grand County, Colorado.  Additionally, coverage 
through the NFIP is available in the Towns of Fraser, Granby, Grand Lake, and Winter 
Park.  Typically, there is a 30-day waiting period from the date of purchase until a flood 
insurance policy goes into effect. Contact your insurance agent to get a flood insurance 
policy today. 
 

• Did you know that flooding is the number one hazard in the U.S. today?   

• Did you know that flood risk downslope and downstream of a burn scar is 
significantly higher for several years following a wildfire?   

• Did you know that most homeowners, renters, and business insurance policies do 
not cover flood damage?  

• Did you know the NFIP covers flood and mudflow events and can help protect the 
life you built?  

 

More information on flood insurance and flood risk can be found at www.floodsmart.gov 
or the FEMA Mapping and Insurance Exchange (FMIX)  

• Phone: (877) FEMA MAP (1-877-336-2627) 

• Email: FEMA-FMIX@fema.dhs.gov 

• Live Chat service and select the “Live Chat Open” 

• Hours of Operation: M-F, 6:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Mountain Standard Time 

If there are any individual questions, please reach out to:  
FEMA-R8-HMhelp@fema.dhs.gov.  Your email questions will be answered without delay.
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